
	

	

MTPS	PHOTOGRAPHY	PROTOCOL:	

At	Mount	Terry	Public	School,	our	protocol	regarding	photography	is	to	maintain	a	safe	
learning	environment	for	all	students	that	extends	into	our	community	and	external	
activities	and/or	events.	We	kindly	ask	that	parent/carers	record	and	capture	images	of	
only	their	child/ren	and	if	other	students	or	staff	are	photographed	(within	backgrounds	for	
example)	please	refrain	from	publishing	these	images/recordings	on	social	media	and	other	
internet	platforms.	Publishing	any	images	of	students,	particularly	where	parental	or	
guardian	consent	has	not	been	obtained,	can	contravene	Permission	to	Publish	guidelines	
and	personal	choices	of	families/carers	and	staff	at	Mount	Terry	Public	School.	

Australian	Government:	Office	of	the	eSafety	Commissioner	link	

https://www.esafety.gov.au/education-resources/iparent/staying-safe/photos-videos-and-social-media 

	

	

	


